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House Commitee on Rules, 

I strongly oppose ranked choice voting as it is confusing to the voter and results in 

lower election turnouts. I also feel it does not allow all voters to feel confident that 

their vote actually counted. It requires the voter to be very knowledgeable on all the 

candidates since they are required to rank them.  That leads to unintended results.  

The people have already voted against this and that should be respected.   

 


